From: Patricia Gail Lack [mailto:pglack@suddenlink.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 03,2018 7:30 AM

To: Charles Frierson <cdfrierson3@hotmail.com>; Gene Vance <GVance@jonesboro.org>; Charles
Coleman <crcjab@sbcglobal.net>; chrismooreplumbing@yahoo.com; edgecoffehouse@hotmail.com;
clgrehabman@yahoo.com; John Street <jwstreet@sbcglobal.net>; Mitch Johnson
<johnsons3@suddenlink.net>; Larry Bryant <LJ@I|jbryant.com>; Joe Hafner
<Joeforjonesboro@gmail.com>; Bobby Long <blongjcc@gmail.com>; David McClain
<DMcClain@jonesboro.org>; Harold Perrin <HPerrin@jonesboro.org>

Cc: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>

Subject: Proposal to earmark money for Harrisburg Road

Good Morning to you all!

As you all know the proposal to earmark an extra $2,000,000 to widen Harrisburg Road south of
Interstate 555 goes before all of you today. | look forward to conveying the thoughts and possible
solutions raised by many opponents to this expansion to the 8 council members that have not heard the
complete citizens opposition.

We did turn in 312 signed petitions.

This Ordinance needs to have the required three readings.

Thank you,
Patti Lack



